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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents/carers,

It has been a fabulous ‘Good to be me Week’ at our wonderful school!  It all started 
last weekend with a fantastic Summer Fair.  A huge ‘well done’ to all that were 
involved in organising the day, especially our magnificent PTA.  The Fair exceeded 
our expectations and we will let you know soon the amount raised.  The highlight 
for me was the maypole dancing – the children did so well, despite the 
temperature.  The heat meant there was a run on the ice lollies afterwards! 

In school this week there has been so much going on!  It was great to start the 
extra after-school clubs, with Lego Coding and Tennis on offer as well as my Arts 
and Crafts Club.  I do sincerely hope we can extend this offer in September to more 
clubs.  I am particularly looking for a dance/gymnastics teacher, so please let me 
know if you have any connections who can spare an hour a week at Ewhurst!  As 
part of ‘Good to be me Week’ we have also had a skipping workshop.  Lee has been 
coming to our school for over 10 years, he told me, and once again he was an 
inspiration to the children.  We also had a fun Pet Service in the Wilson Room, led 
kindly by Rev. Rosemary Mason.  Thank you to the parents who joined us and 
brought along some furry friends!

Other highlights of the week included Multi-activity Morning and Move Up 
Morning.  I was so pleased to hear the positive feedback from our new Year 1 and 2 
teachers about the children’s engagement and behaviour.  Finally, to top it all, we 
spent Friday as a whole school at Sayers Croft.  It was a perfect day!  My warm 
thanks go to the amazing Sayers Croft team, who did so well in encouraging and 
motivating our pupils.  

Next week there is more fun in store, with a visit from ‘The Bubble Man’ on 
Wednesday.  Thus has been kindly sponsored by the PTA.  We will make sure we 
take lots of photos to show you!

Have a lovely weekend!

Best wishes,
Mr. Walters
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Summer Term 2023
July
Wed 5th Bubbleman vsiting all classes
Wed 5th Swimming
Thurs 6th Swimming
Wed 12th Swimming
Wed 12th Open Door for parents 3-6pm
Thurs 13th Healthy Breakfast
Thurs 13th Sports morning  9.15-10.30am
Thurs 13th Swimming
Fri 14th PTA Tuck Shop
Wed 19th Swimming
Thurs 20th Swimming 
Fri 21st Leavers Service @9.15

School finishes @1.30 pm

INSET DAYS 2023-24

1st and 4th September 2023
30th October
2nd January 2024
3rd May 2024

Awards –30/06/2023 
Due to the whole school trip to Sayers Croft  
there will be no Celebration assembly today. 
It will take place coming Monday and we will 
announce the awards in next week’s 
newsletter.

Sports morning 13th

July
All parents are invited 

to join the Sports 
Morning which will be 

between 9.15 and 
10.30 on the field 

following the little road 
past the school’s main 

entrance.  More 
information to follow

Messy Church
Please see attached letter regarding Messy 

church  farewell

Healthy Breakfast
Before Sports morning the PTA offers a 
healthy breakfast for all children and 
their siblings. Please see attached flyer 
and return it to the office by Wednesday 
5th July. Thank you.

Free swimming lessons
Ewhurst pupils had the first chance to book 

their free swimming lessons. If you still 
wish to book, please do so quickly, on 
Monday we will open up the booking 

possibility to the wider community/public.
Flyer attached

Whole school trip walking to Sayers Croft

Follow Ewhurst Infants on Instagram 
https://www.instagram.com/ewhurstinfants

https://www.instagram.com/ewhurstinfants

